
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr David Cullinane TD 
Dail Eireann 
Leinster House  
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
February 28th 2023 
 
Email: david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
 
 
Re: PQ 7324-23 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane 
 
Thank you for your recent request asking for the amount spent by the Coombe Hospital on access to private 
diagnostics in each of the years from 2018 to 2022 inclusive. 
 
As we do not outsource private diagnostics, the answer is zero. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
MARY HOLDEN 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
Direct line: 01 4085735 
 
 


